





INLET BEACH CLUB
MANAGERS REPORT
AUGUST 22nd, 2013


Bourdon Inc completed the install of the new pool heater so we are ready to go for the upcoming season. 

Carpenter Security has completed the installation of the replacement fire alarm panel in the 140 building. 

Pool Services of North Palm Beach has installed the replacement chemical feeder on the pool equipment.

Jose started working on rust spots in the joints of the garage door panels this week. He did a great job on the pool interior wall and cleaning up White Fly residue on the balconies and awnings. The new “private property” signs have been installed on the walk gates. 

Proposals to replace several plants around the property have been forwarded to the Board for their review. 

Proposal for main entry way sign to read “Inlet Beach Club” have been forwarded to the Board for their review. 

Specs for the rail pocket repairs have been forwarded to contractors for bid. 














